## Duke University Medical Center

DUBHAM, NORTH CAROLINA

November 13, 1969

DEPARTMENT OF SURGERY OFFICE OF THE CHAIRMAN



Dr. William G. Anlyan Duke University Medical Center

Dear Bill:

I understand that the Physician's Assistants' pay scales have now been essentially resolved following a meeting yesterday. I know that you are due much credit for this and certainly am most appreciative.

Again, I am reluctant to bother you with such matters but am most grateful for the results.

Best wishes.

Sincerely yours,

abiston, Jr., M.D.

Professor and Shairman

DCS/ks